
17/11/2018 

MR Jeff Keating 
34 Bangaroo street ST 
north Balgowlah NSW 2093 
vk2mzz@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1667 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

I Realize that development must be a good thing 
But maybe on another site where the run off will not affect any endangered species in the 
Manly Dam
unless these fish are relocated then reinstated under the department of Fisheries
Regards Jeff Keating
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